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Dear Parents and Carers, Term 3 Issue 3 
19 Augustð30 August 

2019 
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Upcoming Events: 
 

 
 

WEEK SEVEN 
MERCY WEEK 

 
 

2 SeptðMercy Mass 9-10.30 
3 SeptðYear 12 HSC Music 

Trial Night 
4 SeptðYear 10 Fashion 

Parade 
5 SeptðYear 11 International 

Lunch for the school 
6 SeptðMercy Outreach Day 

 
 

P&F TRIVIA NIGHT 
Saturday 7 September 

 
 
 

WEEK EIGHT 
 

9 Septð18 Sept Year 11 
Exams 

12 ï13 SeptðBronze Duke of 
Edinburgh 

12 SeptðBBSSSA Basketball 
13 SeptðYear 8 Science 

Excursion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

ñStrive for Better Thingsò  Mercy Catholic College, Chatswood      mercy@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
101 Archer St, Chatswood NSW 2067         Telephone: 9419 2890      mercychatswood.nsw.edu.au 

Last week Mercy teachers attended a full day 
workshop presented by Dylan Wiliam, who is 
a British educationalist specialising in 
formative assessment. We spent the day 
engaged and challenged by the most recent 
research into the purpose of assessment of a studentôs 
learning. Assessment that is for learning; to enable 
teachers to have a better understanding of how to 
establish whether a student understands the concepts 
being taught.  
 
There were many practical examples given of the 
importance of questioning students in the classroom and 
the feedback given. Any feedback should cause thinking 
and provide guidance on how to improve. 
 
At Mercy we have a strong learning culture, not just 
amongst students but also the staff. Teachers consider 
themselves as learners, wanting to engage in best practice 
to enhance the learning experience for your daughter/s, so 
it is important that they be given opportunities such as this 
workshop in order to have the time to be learners 
themselves. 
 
CHILDRENôS CHOIR GAMES 2019  
Does your daughter enjoy singing? If so, she might be 
interested in joining in the Diocesan Children's Choir 
Games. They will be hosted by Ku-Ring-Gai Chase Parish 
and will be held on Sunday 22 September at St Patrickôs 
Church, Asquith. The games provide an opportunity for 
young singers of all ages from Year 2 to Year 12 to get 
together, sing, perform and compete in a safe and fun-
filled environment. Participants may be members of parish 
children's choirs, school choirs or simply interested singers 
who do not belong to any choir but just want to take part. 
For more details see the flyer at the back of the Mercy 
Voice. 
 
ACADEMIC MORNING TEAS: 
We continually celebrate success at Mercy, whether that 
success is on the drama stage, the sporting fielding or in 
the classroom. In the past week we have celebrated 
success in the classroom. 

Students in Years 7 to 10 who achieved success by 
achieving all Aôs in their Semester Report or achieved all 
Excellents for effort, were invited to have Moring Tea with 
the College Executive. I congratulated the students for 
continuing to challenge themselves to be better learners.  



 

 

Page 2 

Message from Principal 

Best wishes 

Principal 

As we know and continually talk to the girls about how important it is to be the best they 
can be, and that is not all about getting an A grade, but more importantly about what effort 
they have put into their learning. 
 

MASTERCLASS (ON-LINE SAFETY) FOR PARENTS: 
Do you want to keep your daughter safe on-line? If so, you might like to attend an eSafety 
Masterclass being run by the Diocese of Broken Bay and the Council of Catholic School 
Parents NSW/ACT. The date is the 5 September at the CSO office in Pennant Hills. 
Information about registering can be found later in Mercy Voice.  

FATHERSô DAY: 
It was delightful to welcome so many of our studentsô fathers on Thursday morning for 
breakfast. In our busy lifestyles, it was wonderful for the girls to take time to chat with their 
dads and for us as a community to thank them for the important role they play in their 
daughterôs lives; as mentors, providers, caregivers and so much more. Dads provide a firm 
foundation on which our children stand. 
 

A Fathersô Day Prayer 
 

Loving God, 
We give thanks for all the fathers in the world 

and ask Godôs blessing. 
We ask that you guide them to be good role 

models and loving to their children. 
We also ask that you give them grace and patience 

to handle situations in a loving way. 
 

Amen 

Years 8 & 9 High Achievers Years 7 & 10 High Achievers 



 

   Page 3 

P&F News 

Thank you to all the businesses that have contributed to the College 
Fundraiser.  

You can see what fantastic prizes have been donated to date over the next 
few pages. Please support these businesses. 

If you own a business or service and would like to donate a prize towards the 
event please reach out to 

nicole.clancy@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
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Ms Gabie Stojanovski 
Director of Mission & Religious Education 

Message from Director of Mission and Religious Education 

MERCY WEEK: 2 September ï 6 September 2019 
 
óTruly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of 
mine, you did for me.ôô (Matt 25:40) 
 
Mercy Week will begin on Monday with our Mercy Feast Day Mass at 
Our Lady of Dolours Church at 9:00am. The week is full of celebration, 
fun activities, fundraising and most important outreach activities for all 
of the staff and students in our community.  

Mercy Week allows us to live out the mission of Catherine McAuley, óto 
love the poorô and be disciples of Christ. 

The activities for the week are outlined below: 

MERCY WEEK ï 2 September ï 6 September 2018 

 
Monday 2 September 

 
Mercy Day Mass - 9:00am ï 10:30am 
  

 
Tuesday 3 September 

 
Lunch - Year 12 Mercy vs St Pius X Netball Game 
  

 
Wednesday 4  
September 

 
Year 10 Fashion Parade (Gold coin donation) 
  

 
Thursday 5 September 

 
Year 11 International Lunch ($7 including 2 mains, salad, 
dessert & drink) 
 
Year 12 Fundraising Activities 
  

 
Friday 6 September 

 
Mercy Outreach Day 
  

Mercy Week is the highlight of the year when we have a special focus on our Mercy Spirit 
and live out the values of our College. I encourage all students to save up their money 
and get involved in all of the fundraising and planned activities. 
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Mercy Girls Inspire 

Serena B (Year 11) was selected to represent Sydney Australia in the 7th Pan-Armenia 
Games in the sport of basketball. Armenians from a hundred and sixty-one countries go to 
Armenia to play a variety of sports, not just basketball. Serena went as part of the 
Australian team which included indoor and outdoor soccer (men and women), basketball 
(men and women) table tennis and swimming. Serenaôs team had only been training this 
year but played against teams that had been training since the last games, four years ago.  
 
The opening ceremony was in Artsakh, where the flames were lit signifying the opening of 
the games, which went for two weeks. The Australian basketball team played against 
Kuwait, Montreal, Glendale and Vienna in the first round and the wins meant that the teams 
advanced to the playoffs (round 2). Overall the team placed 5th, losing to Yerevan's 
(Armenia's) national team.  
 
At the closing ceremony it was announced that the Sydney, Australia team was announced 
as the "Best Cityò. Well done Serena.  


